
 

 

 

 

 
 

12th October 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 

IAPS Under 13 Girls Regional Finals 
Thursday 18th October at Bishop’s Stortford College 

 
Your daughter has been selected to play for the School in the above tournament on 
Thursday 18th October at Bishop’s Stortford College. 
 
Matches are due to begin at 10.00am and finish at approximately 3.30pm. We should 
return to Town Close by 6.00pm as we will stop for something to eat on the return journey.  
The girls will need to arrive at school on Thursday morning in their kit, with a tracksuit, a 
hoodie, gloves, a waterproof top and a hat etc, as the weather dictates. We will be leaving 
at 7.20am by minibus and Mr Phoenix and Miss Findlay will be accompanying me for the 
trip. Please could the girls arrive promptly so that we can make a quick getaway.  
 
The girls will be provided with a packed lunch. They will need to bring their named water 
bottle as the school no longer provides single-use plastic bottles of water.  
  
I will have a school mobile phone for the day, should you wish to contact me. The number 
is 07881 620839.   
 
The full squad is as follows: Zara Hunter, Daisy Clabburn, Rosie Wharton, Sophie Bush, 
Evie Hood, Katy Burton, Eloisa Ford, Siena Iaccarino and Erin Wilcox. 
 
A programme for the day can be viewed by clicking this link. 
  
Should you require any further information, please contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Keith Parker   
Deputy Head 

https://bit.ly/2ITanlt

